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The Honorable George L. Muyrphy
United States Senate
Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Senator Murphy:

I have just read with interest your remarks on the
floor of the Senate in anticipation of the celebration of
"Submarine Week' during the week of 1} to 17 April 1964,
I was, of course, most interested in your remarks
concerning the Polaris program in which [ was very
happy to have played a part.

W. F. Raborn
Director
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